
​August 28, 2025​

​FEMA​

​___________________________​

​___________________________​

​Re: Request to Extend Temporary Housing – Hurricane Milton​

​Name: _____________________________________________​

​Disaster #: _________________________________________​

​Registration ID: ____________________________________​

​D.O.B.: ___________________________________________​

​Phone: ____________________________________________​

​Address: __________________________________________​

​To Whom It May Concern,​

​We are writing on behalf of the unit owner, as the General Contractor engaged by New Haven Condominiums,​
​in conjunction with Ameritech Property Management.​

​As of today, more than one hundred seventy (170) condominium units remain severely affected to varying​
​degrees, requiring completion of mitigation and ultimately full reconstruction. Mitigation has been completed;​
​however, building permits are still in process. Due to the scope of work and permitting timelines, our current​
​projection for unit turnover and safe occupancy is February 28, 2026.​

​We respectfully request that FEMA extend temporary housing assistance until February 28, 2026, to ensure​
​displaced unit owners remain supported throughout this recovery period.​

​Thank you for your time and consideration.​

​Sincerely,​

​Titus Johnson, VP​
​Clyde Johnson Contracting & Roofing, Inc.​
​206 Lotus St.​
​Clewiston, FL 33440​

​Clyde Johnson Contracting & Roofing, Inc.​

​https://johnsongroup.global/ | Since 2003 | (863) 805-0001​
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